## **Marlene Chockley**

From: Siddall, Sheryl <siddalls@wcroads.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 4:53 PM

To: Whittaker, Gary; Marlene Chockley; Kingsley, John; Rider, Harley; Keezer, Marc;

McKernan, Tom; Maier, Craig; Knowles, Jack; moran@aatwp.org; kenschwartz@superiortwp.org; Brenda Stumbo; Grewal, Mandy; Godek, Jan; Weidmayer, Dale; Psarouthakis, Peter; Derossett, Gene; Fromhart, Laurie; salinetownship@gmail.com; Tellas, Chuck;

Shelby, Brian

**Cc:** Fuller, Douglas; Fuller, Barbara; Green, Rodrick; Kizer, Emily

**Subject:** Washtenaw County Board of Commissioners Scheduled Public Hearings on Road

**Commission Structure** 

## Good Afternoon-

Last night the Board of County Commissioners (BOC) passed a resolution to set dates for two public hearings to receive comment on whether the BOC should transfer the duties of WCRC to the BOC. The scheduled dates for the public hearings are Wednesday, October 23 at 6:45 p.m. and Wednesday, November 6 at 6:45 p.m.

My understanding is that the BOC is reviewing four governance options for the Washtenaw County Road Commission, including:

- 1. Retain the current system
- 2. Change road commission board members from appointed to elected
- 3. Expand the road commission board from three to five members
- 4. Transfer road commission duties to the BOC

I did speak under public comment during the meeting last night and asked the county commissioners to talk with their township officials as they are soliciting input on our structure since we value our townships partners in the work that we do.

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or reach out to Greg Dill, county administrator, about the upcoming public hearings and overall review of our structure by the BOC.

Thanks,

Sheryl



**Sheryl Soderholm Siddall, P.E.** Managing Director

Washtenaw County Road Commission 555 N. Zeeb Road, Ann Arbor, Michigan

Direct: (734) 327-6687 | Main: (734) 761-1500 wcroads.org | Follow us on Facebook